SUNDAY SCHOOL UPDATES



WINTER 2023



SAVE THE DATE FOR VBS!

Make plans for you and your friends to join us at Grace for our Food Truck Party VBS - on August 7-11. Volunteer sign up and registration will begin in May. VBS is open to students entering 3K-5th grade in the fall. 6th grade and older are encouraged to volunteer. We can't wait to see you there!

SPRING MUSIC OPPORTUNITIES

Mark your calendars for the following dates when the kids will sing/play the bells during worship:

March 19: 3K-5K play bells & sing

April 30: 1st-5th grade play bells & sing

Kids will sing at the end of first service and the beginning of second service.



WEEKLY OFFERING

So for this year, the students have donated \$178 in weekly Sunday School offerings. The money will go to sponsor our two students in Nicaragua through the Cirlce of Empowerment. We are also collecting pop tabs for the Ronald McDonald House.

REGISTER NOW FOR CAMP!

Register now for summer camp at Pine Lake. There are options for kids in 1st-12th grade, along with family camp. Several Grace families have already registered! Sign up before March 1 and receive a 5% discount. Find out more at www.crosswayscamps.org





SUNDAY SCHOOL UPDATES



WINTER 2023

QUESTIONS ABOUT SUNDAY SCHOOL?

If you have questions about Sunday School, would like to volunteer or just need to reach out to someone in youth education, please email gracegraftonyouth1@gmail.com. You can also call the office and they will connect you with a member of the Youth Education Team.



SEE YOU IN WORSHIP!

We're so glad to see you and your family in worship! If you haven't been able to join, now is the perfect time to do so. If you have little ones, there is now a TV livestreaming worship in the nursery as well.

JOIN US FOR MONTHLY KFC MEETINGS!

Kids for Christ (KFC) is a youth group for students in 3rd-5th grade. KFC meets at Grace from 11:30 – 1:30 each month. We have lunch, work on projects and play games. Meeting dates for the rest of this school year include:

> March 19 April 16 May 7

Questions? Contact erica@gracegrafton.com



5K LORD'S PRAYER

Congratulations to our 5K students for learning The Lord's Prayer in February! Thank you to their parents for keeping this important baptismal promise.